
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                    JANUARY 3, 2019 

 

Board of Education of Harford County Business Meeting Rescheduled 

 

The second Board of Education of Harford County business meeting for the month of January, 

originally scheduled for Monday, January 14, 2019, has been RESCHEDULED to Tuesday, 

January 22, 2019.  The public meeting begins at 6:30 p.m.   

 

This change is reflected on the school system’s website, www.hcps.org, and will also be shared 

via the school system’s Facebook and Twitter accounts.   
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